
Prevent Snow from Blocking your Tailpipe PSA (:30) 
  
 

 

This is an important message from the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services.  

 

When it snows this winter, make sure you clear more than your driveway. Before you hit the 

road and before you get in the driver’s seat, check to be sure that your vehicle’s tailpipe is clear 

of snow. If the tailpipe is blocked, carbon monoxide, an odorless, colorless, and deadly gas 

produced by your engine can build up quickly inside your vehicle, poisoning anyone inside. 

 

To learn more, call 1-800-CDC-INFO. That’s 1-800-232-4636. 


